

February 12, 2014

Mr. Grady Brown III

Dear Mr. Brown:

On behalf of the members and staff of the American Association for Cancer Research, it is my privilege to thank you for supporting the American Association for Cancer Research with your generous gift of \$200.00 that we received in our office on February 11, 2014. We are happy to know that you share our commitment to support the work of dedicated cancer researchers around the world.

For more than 100 years, AACR has been a leading force in cancer research, helping to maximize the impact of the most promising avenues of investigation and the application of emerging technologies to the cancer field.

AACR accomplishes its mission in a variety of ways: by offering scholarly publications, scientific meetings and educational programs; by providing grants to leading researchers and promising younger scientists for outstanding work; through public education and outreach programs; and by providing special training programs for the next generation of cancer scientists. All of these initiatives are made possible by voluntary financial support from people like you and other sources.

Your contribution will help provide the resources we need to make the most of important discoveries being made today in cancer laboratories and centers around the world. Through your gift, you have joined a team that will create a cancer-free future for all of us.

Sincerely,

Mitch Stoller Executive Director AACR Foundation

The American Association for Cancer Research certifies that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. Please keep this letter as your receipt, as your gift is tax-deductible to the full extent of the law.